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21 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

Food Bank Collections – Reverse Advent Calendar 2022  

Maiden Erlegh School will be supporting Woodley Food Bank this December by collecting 

donations that will help support the local community.  Last year the ‘reverse advent calendar’ 

was highly successful and Woodley Food Bank were remarkably thankful for the donations 

provided by students and staff at Maiden Erlegh School.  

The aim of the reverse advent calendar is for each student in all year groups to bring in an 

item for the food bank and hand to their tutor during their morning tutor period.  This is 

commencing from Thursday 1 December and will run until Friday 16 December.  We will be 

asking students to bring in donations on a particular day.  Your child will be informed in further 

detail how the collections are operating during tutor.  Each week these donations will be 

provided to Woodley Food Bank.  Please avoid perishable items and see the following website 

for clarification of acceptable donations: https://woodleyfoodbank.org/.  

Please be reassured that if your child is struggling to bring in a donation, there will be some 

donations available for collection from myself in H block so as your child can feel involved in 

this whole school event. 

Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss R Teale  
Teacher of Geography 
Organiser of Reverse Advent Calendar 
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